Dear Parents,

Wishing you all a joyous Easter and a safe and relaxing Easter Break!

We know that Easter will be looking different this year and we hope that you can gather safely
with family and friends. We know that some of you are finally visiting grandparents for the first
time. Remember to follow the Department of Health guidelines (found on our St. Luke website)
for returning to school after Easter Break. If you need to go into quarantine following a return
from out of state, please let us know and we will gather the materials together for your child (the
Monday we return) and they can attend classes on Zoom.

All daily schedules on Google will be updated before we return on Monday, April 12.

Blessings,

Valerie Sheehan and Susan Smith



